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Additional Information Regarding the Southgate Green move to New Southgate 

 
Can the additional children comfortably fit on the New Southgate site? 
 
The additional children will be able to fit comfortably onto the main site. Each class will have 
their own classroom. The school will undergo a range of building works to accommodate the 
additional children. 
 
Will the classes mix when Southgate Green move across to New Southgate? 
 
There are no plans for the classes to mix, especially in the first year. This will ensure that the 
children feel comfortable in their new setting and they will remain with their friends. If the 
numbers in any particular class drop below a certain number, then we may need to look at 
how the classes are organised to ensure there is a balance. We will of course put the needs 
of the children first and the process will be carefully managed, should this happen. 
 
Will there be enough toilet facilities in the school to accommodate the additional children? 
 
Yes, we are planning to install additional toilets to accommodate the additional children. 
 
How will the transition look? 
 
The children at Southgate Green are familiar with the New Southgate site as they have been 
walking across for some of their learning for some time (this had to stop during the Covid 19 
Pandemic because of the bubbles). During the Summer term of this academic year, we will 
ensure the children visit the site more regularly and they will be shown to their new 
classroom. As usual, they will have the opportunity to meet their new teacher at the end of 
this year. 


